
 
GOLF 

ADVISORY COMMITTEE 

MEETING AGENDA 
October 22, 2021 

 
The following members were present for the meetings: Mike Wallace, Administrator, East Peoria Central; 
Matt Coulter, Coach, Peoria St. Philomena; Robert Duckles, Coach, Carlinville-Not in attendance, Gina 
Francis, Coach, Mason City Illini Central; Dara Entwistle, Coach, Lincoln Carroll Catholic.  

 
The IESA Golf Advisory Committee makes the following recommendations to the IESA Board of 
Directors for their January 28, 2022 meeting.  
 
 

Recommendation #1 
Current:  By August 1, schools must notify the IESA, in writing, that they would like a 

refund for any paid golf registrations they will not be using.  
Proposed:  Move the refund deadline to August 15.  
Rationale:  Schools feel that the entry deadline is too early for them to get a confirmation 

from golfers who would like to participate in the golf state series. Extending 
the deadline will help schools have a better idea on how many spots they will 
be using.  

By-Law 5.026 
Handbook: 5.020 
Admin Vote: 2-0 in favor 
Board Action: Approved 
 
 
Other Items Discussed 
Sectional Sites 

Better players teeing off first at state 

Use of host schools for sectionals 

Number of participants at state for boys and girls 

Tiebreaking procedures for first place at sectionals 

Team competition for 23-24 

Use of iWanamaker 

Carts for spectators 
 

 

Next Meeting: October 19, 2022 


